June 6, 2022 General RMS PTO Meeting Minutes

Location: June 6, 2022 @7pm in RMS Garden

Attendees: Dr Wiedlich, Gina Visor, Susi Bruhns, Cindy Korenberg, Kate Sanderson, Todd Shissler, Taral
Vyas, Keturah Duncan, Deb Mitra, Gale Morrison, Loretta Bobb, Kanchan Phadnis, Geeta Kapadia
Palshikar, Bill Green, Aarti Shevade, Maureen Kersting, Veronica Bay, Leah Press, Hala Badri, Archana
Jean, Jen Carfagno

Regrets: Cathy Mascioli, Samantha Strike, Sarah Johnson, and Nick Kimlinger.

e Welcome - 21-22 RMS PTO President, Gina Visor opened the meeting, making some brief
remarks as outgoing president
e RMS Principal report - Dr Wiedlich offered a recap of activities from the past couple of weeks
(5t grade visiting, 8" grade went to RHS, Memorial Day Assembly, Music in the Parks - Hershey
Park trip) and what is coming up in the next two weeks (end of year field trips for each grade)
o Dr Wieldlich offered his appreciation to Gina Visor for all her work for the RMS PTO over
the last three years
e 22-23 RMS PTO Budget — Gina Visor presented the 22-23 school year budget (see attached)
o The RMS PTO Board has reviewed and passed this budget, but presented here to give
the PTO meeting attendees a chance to review and provide comments
o Vote proposed and passed to approve 22 — 23 RMS PTO budget
e |ncoming 22-23 RMS PTO President, Susi Bruhns, presented thank you basket to outgoing
president Gina Visor
e RMS PTO 22-23 Nominating Committee - Incoming 22-23 RMS PTO President, Susi Bruhns,
thanked nominating committee (Todd Shissler, Kate Sanderson, Loretta Bobb, Gina Visor, Kim
Tyrrell, Susi Bruhns) and reported all roles have been filled (see attached)
o Vote proposed and passed for approval of 22-23 officers and directors
e Next academic year - Incoming 22-23 RMS PTO President, Susi Bruhns, announced Aug 30 will be
a Back-to-School student social
o Parents should get their clearances now so they can volunteer next year
e RMS PTO Treasurer comments - Loretta Bobb related some issues with paper checks recently
and will explore other payment options for next year
e Meeting adjourned 7.25pm. This was the last RMS General PTO meeting of the 21-22 school
year
e Dr Wiedlich remained for informal discussion and feedback with parents



